
 In order to meet the expectations of the 1 Star criteria for Best Practice No. 4 Action 3, the City 

of Warren established a best practice policy in 2013 to upgrade all of its street lighting with Dark Sky-

compliant LEDs. These upgrades will occur whenever a new streetlight is deemed necessary or when 

retrofits occur; as of October 26th, 2017 the city has replaced 75 out of its 450 streetlights and is on pace 

to reach the 1/3 goal of LED street lighting by April 2019.i 

                                                           
i
 BP 4 – Action No. 3 – 1 Star 
 
 


